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Rural Sabetha Home Burglarized 
(KNZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department is investigating the burglary
of a rural Sabetha residence.

The Sheriff’s Office says it happened sometime late August 19th or early August
20th at 2663 T Road.

Taken were a TV, play station, Wii game console, .22 caliber rifle, scope, a welder
and other items.

The loss was estimated at $2,000.

Anyone with information on the crime is urged to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s Office in Seneca at 785-336-2311.    
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